Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Graduation of our Sunday schoolers

Michael and Adonia Hentrich
May 25, 2024

Dear family,

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow

for Sunday service. Pastor Mike will be sharing the message.

Last Sunday, Pastor Adonia shared about love in action. Reflecting on how we
can have an attitude of service in our daily life, using any and every
opportunity to reach out and help others, regardless of the response. If you
wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow

our YouTube channel or Facebook page.

See you soon!

Sincerely,
Pastors Mike & Adonia

Last Week's Message



Announcements

Last Sunday we celebrated the graduation of our Sunday schoolers who are
moving up to the next class and those graduating from Sunday

School. Congratulations to all these youth on their accomplishments!






We are excited to announce the installation of solar panels on the roof of the
church. This is a project we have been working on for more than two years. Abig
thank you to the City of Denver for providing 90% of the funding for the project!
We expect the new solar panels to significantly reduce our energy costs and our

carbon footprint.






This Sunday, May 26, Dr. Hentrich will be sharing a short 15 minute presentation
on car insurance after lunch. This topic has become increasingly important these
days to address to challenges of driving in Colorado. Please come by and check it

out.

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich at
6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join
using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.
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